
          

           

  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

14.10.2024 & 15.10.2024 – School 

Picture Day 

14.10.24 – Parents Evening (4C 

Dates TBC) 

15.10.24 – 4AG Parents Evening 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

 01253 761022/01253 763601 

The Office is open 8.30am – 4.30pm 

 Stanley Website 

 Synergy Website 

 Office Email Address 

 Facebook Page 

Instagram Page 

WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 

FRIDAY 4TH OCTOBER 2024 

SOCIAL MEDIA PAGES 

We have expanded our social media onto Instagram. Please follow 

us - @stanleyprimarybpl 

Please also continue to like our Facebook Page if you haven’t 

already! 

We also want to hear from YOU! Ultimately, you’re the ones viewing 

our posts so we want to make it fun. We want your ideas on content 

– maybe it’s a ‘Day in the life of a Year 2’ or maybe it’s a preview 

into what our lunchtimes are like – we want ALL the ideas! 

Email us with your thoughts…. 
 

 

OPEN DAYS 2025/26 

We have published our open days/evening for September 

Reception Admissions 2025-26. Please head over to our 

website or socials for more info! 

 

 

Y2 HARVEST FESTIVAL 

Thank you so much to parents, carers, family and friends for 

joining us at the Year 2 Harvest celebration.  We were 

extremely proud of the children and the comments we 

received as you were all leaving were wonderful! 

 

NORTHERN TAEKWONDO NEWS 

The following children have successfully passed a taekwondo 

grading. 

 

Congratulations to: 

Lola who passed to yellow tag. 

Gene who passed to yellow belt 

Otis who passed to black tag. 

We are very proud of your achievements. 

Well done! 

We have some places available at our after-school 

Taekwondo class on Thursdays.  If anyone would like to join 

please call 07779275207 

www.northerntaekwondo.co.uk 
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REMINDERS 
- Please can we remind parents 

NOT to send ANY TYPE OF 

NUTS/FOOD INCLUDING NUTS into 

school. 

- Please can we remind parents 

NOT to send sweets or chocolate 

bars into school with their child 

for snacktimes/lunchtimes. 

- Due to the children having no 

access to water fountains, please 

make sure your child brings a 

drink of water to school – NO 

FIZZY DRINKS. 

- Our school has a strict ‘No 

Smoking/Vaping’ policy. Please 

can we remind parents NOT TO 

SMOKE OR VAPE on our grounds. 

- Please remember, if your child 

has had a case of sickness or 

diarrhoea, our policy is to stay off 

for 48 hours since the last 

episode. 

- To report an absence – please 

call 01253 761022 and select 

‘Option 1’. Please also let us 

know in advance of any 

appointments/reasons for 

collecting your child early. 

- If your child requires medicine 

to be given in school please 

email us with the following 

details: 

1. Name of child and class 

2. Name of medicine 

3. Dose 

4. Time to be given 

5. Dates to be given 

ALL MEDICINE SHOULD BE 

BROUGHT TO AND COLLECTED 

FROM THE OFFICE BY AN ADULT. 

 

 

 

PTFA MEETING 
Our PTFA were in school this week for a meeting to organise 

some exciting events coming soon!  Look out on our social 

media pages for news. 

If you are interested in joining the PTFA, please email 

admin@stanley.blackpool.sch.uk 

 
 

ARBOR CONSENTS 

Thank you for your patience in our journey to make it easier 

for you all to manage school communication.  Please have 

a look at your Arbor app as we have sent out some consent 

information.  Please let us know if you are experiencing any 

problems in using it. 

 

PMHW DROP INS 
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PARENTS’ EVENING 

Self-scheduling for our October Parents Evening is now open on Arbor. Please 

log in and book your appointment as soon as possible. Self-scheduling closes 

at 3pm on Friday 11th October.  

Parents Evening will be on Tuesday 15th October 2024.  

4AG’s Parents Evening will be on Monday 14th October 2024. 

4C Parents Evening – Dates will be confirmed after half term. 

 

KS2 AUTHOR VISIT 

KS2 were lucky to have the author ‘Jack Meggitt-Phillips’ visit them today. He 

told them all about his new books. All our junior children loved it! 

 

ZOO ORIENTEERING 

A handful of our Year 3 pupils were fortunate to enjoy a morning of 

orienteering at Blackpool Zoo. They represented Stanley well. 

 

 



 

Operation Encompass now operates throughout Lancashire police force. It helps police and schools work 

together to provide emotional and practical help to children. The system ensures that when police are 

called to an incident of domestic abuse, where there are children in the household who have 

experienced the domestic incident, the police will inform the school (Miss Manson) before the child or 

children arrive the following day. This ensures that the school has up to date relevant information about the 

child’s circumstances and can enable support to be given to the child 


